
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent(s) / Guardian(s) of Transported BSD Students 
 
 
Notification of Routing Information for the upcoming School Year- 
 
In our efforts to “Go Green”, the Transportation Department will only be sending letters 
to some students with their bussing information for the next school year. 
 
1) If your student(s) are residing at the same address and will be attending the 
same school as in the previous school year, school bus transportation 
arrangements will remain the same and no letter will be sent. 
 
2) If there are any changes to transportation arrangements for students in item 1) 
due to new routing, you will be notified by letter from the Transportation 
Department. 
 
3) If your student resides at a rural address or is receiving curbside service, the bus 
route driver will contact you the day before school commences. This practice is 
unchanged from previous years. 
 
4) Students advancing to Grade 9 who are eligible for school bus transportation will 
receive a letter (or telephone call, see item 2) from the Transportation 
Department. 
 
5) Students entering school for the first time, Kindergarten, and who are eligible for 
school bus transportation will receive a letter (or telephone call, see item 2) from 
the Transportation Department. 
 
6) The Transportation Department does operate throughout the months of July and 
August. Please notify us, as soon as possible, of any changes in residence. Our 
telephone number is 729-3975. 
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Office of Facilities and Transportation 
Mr. Mel D. Clark, Director of Facilities/Transportation 
Mr. Ron Harkness, Supervisor of Transportation 
Mr. Robert Day, Supervisor of Facilities 
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